
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Perpetua has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. The 

company designed its project to clean up legacy waste, reconnect salmon to their native spawning 

grounds and fix one of the watershed's largest source of sedimentation. The Stibnite Gold Project 

would water quality, wetlands and the river better than they are today. I hope you move forward 

and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened 

to input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish 

habitat and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option 

in the SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its 

environmental impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

I urge you to accept Perpetua Resources' plan as outlined under the 2021 Modified Mine Plan and 

continue moving this project forward. 

Ronald Harmon 


